
Date: 2nd July 2021 

 

Key Dates: 

 Thursday 8th and Friday 9th July—

Transition Days. Children will go straight 

to their new classrooms on Thursday and  

spend the whole two days with their new 

teacher. They will also be dismissed 

from their new classes. Please bear with 

the staff at dismissal as they may not 

know all the parents of their new 

children straight away.  

 12th July—Bikeability course  

 13th July—Messy Church sessions for 

children in Nursery, Ash and Alder.  

 16th July— Year 6 Adventure day—Go 

Ape.  

 19th July—Year 6 leavers Party Day 

 20th July—Year 6 Outdoor production. 

 21st July—School closes at 1pm.  

Young Carers—Allotment Update 

Our Young Carers have been visiting the local allotment once a fortnight with Mrs Bailey and Mrs 

Gattward. Everything they have been planting is growing really well. The latest vegetables to be 

planted are radishes, tomatoes, beans and peas. Some of the fruits and vegetables have already 

grown and were ready for harvest and the children picked some lettuces, rhubarb and 

strawberries at their latest visit. Thank you to Mrs Gattward for her support in providing this 

experience for the children, they have loved every minute.  



Date: 2nd July 2021 

 

With current Covid19 cases on the rapid increase, please can we remind all parents to be vigilant. If your child has a temperature, a new 

cough or a change in taste or smell it is essential that you isolate the whole household and book a PCR straight away. The advice is to assume 

Covid19 until you can prove it is not from a negative PCR result.  

You can book a PCR at: https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

 

We are all enjoying more freedoms of being able to go out and about and meet with family and friends which is fantastic for all our mental 

well being. If you are then unfortunately notified of someone testing positive or developing symptoms, please act on this straight away and 

isolate and book a PCR test, even if you don’t have symptoms, to check you are not asymptomatic.  

 

By acting quickly and showing precaution, we can hopefully limit the chances of any 

further bubble closures within school.  

 

Whilst we appreciate that restrictions are being lifted, please can we put a plea out 

to parents to continue to wear masks at drop off and pick up times at school. This 

helps us to minimise risks for our whole community.  

 

Thank you for your continued support with this.  
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Highest Number of Coins 

1st: Harrison W (Chestnut) 

2nd: Dylan J (Chestnut) 

3rd: Riley G (Ash) 

Passed the next stage: 

Rust: Aniya V (Alder) 

Iron: Ina T  (Alder) 

Copper:  Riley G, Charles H (Ash) 

Glass: Mia E (Blackthorn) 

Aluminium: Musa K, (Cherry); Dylan J (Chestnut) 

Kevlar: Dylan J, Harrison W (Chestnut) 

Carbon Fibre, Titanium and Bronze: Harrison W (Chestnut) 

Top Classes 

(percentage of pupils using 

Times Table Rock Stars) 

1st: Hawthorn  

2nd: Hazel 

3rd: Holly 

Highest Number of Coins  

1st: Harrison W (Chestnut) 

2nd: Finch G (Hawthorn) 

3rd: Grace N (Hawthorn) 

Most Improved Studio 

Speed 

1st: David F (Cherry) 

2nd: Micah F (Chestnut) 

3rd: Musa K (Cherry) 


